BAMTA Board Minutes

January 15, 2014

Attendance:  Mitzi Babb, Meredith Mihm, Carol Boyd, Carol Wickham-Revier, Martha Thompson, Norma Schattke, Michele Wooten   

                    Absent:  Lacey Wheeler

Meeting called to order:  8:17 a.m.
Recital Booking Policy at Harvest Baptist Church:  

· Decision:  Board and general membership may reserve one recital slot (3 hours in length) at initial booking with Kate Smailer.  Board members are allowed early reservation before general members.  One week after the board booking date, and one week after the general members booking date additional recital slots may be reserved  - #1   1-15-14.   Action:  Carol Wickham-Revier will contact Kate Smailer to let her know of the board decision.
· BAMTA Spring recital may be reserved on the same date that board members are allowed to book a recital slot.  Heidi Lenzer-Camilli is organizing the 2014 BAMTA spring recital.  Action:  Carol Wickham-Revier will contact Heidi to let her know of the recital booking arrangement.
BAMTA Website:

· Decision:  Website home page design will be left as it is - #2 1-15-14.
· Michele Wooten is unable to act as website liaison.  After reviewing the budget, we found we have enough money budgeted to cover paying an individual to post newsletters, minutes, news and field questions from general membership.  Decision:  Edmond Johnsen will be asked to manage the website - #3  1-15-14.   Action:  Carol Wickham-Revier will contact Edmund to let him know of the board decision.
BAMTA Budget:  Martha Thompson, treasurer, presented the proposed budget for 2013/2014 for board review and approval.  Decision:  Budget was approved.  $2000.00 is available to scholarship fund and website development will continue to be budgeted for in the future.  - #4  1-15-14.
Meeting adjourned at 8:57 a.m.
